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Economic Matters Referred to Economic and Environmental Affairs

Baltimore City - Alcoholic Beverages
(Board of License Commissioners - Employees)

This amended bill requires that employees of the Baltimore City Board of License
Commissioners be in the classified civil service of Baltimore City. Accordingly, the board
may only appoint and remove employees in accordance with laws governing civil service
employees. The bill also provides that the board may not employ more than 18 permanent
part-time inspectors.

Fiscal Summary

State Effect: None.

Local Effect: None. Requiring the board’s employees to be in the classified civil service of
Baltimore City would not directly affect city finances. The board currently employs 18
permanent part-time inspectors.

Information Source(s): Baltimore City, Department of Fiscal Services
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